
18/06/2021 

MR Peter Valentine 
31 St Pauls Road ST 
North Balgowlah NSW 2093 
pete@delivery.net.au 

RE: DA2021/0680 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

I wish to object to the proposed Child Care center at 16 Bangaroo Street North Balgowlah. I 
believe its unsafe for children on a main arterial road due to the traffic and unnecessary for the 
neighbors and the entire residential area.
Regards, Peter Valentine. 

Sent: 18/06/2021 11:39:50 AM
Subject: Online Submission


